Our Lady of the Assumption
Religious Education Program
Parish Council Report

February 2022

The Religious Education Program is still running in session. As | mentioned in last months report, the
program will continue to be in person until Pine Bush Primary and Middle School go virtual due to the
pandemic.

We are continuing the CDC and Archdiocesan Guidelines, keeping everyone safe.

A reminder has been sent out to parents regarding NO Classes on Tuesday February 22", due to the
floor renovations in the Parish Center.

Respectfully Submitted,

Chris Herschel, CRE



